
 

UPDATE: COVID-19 preparedness plan NLSA 
 
The National Library of South Africa (NLSA), has indicated to labour that they are committed to 
providing a safe and healthy workplace for all its employees, internal, and external stakeholdesr.  The 
NLSA has developed a preparedness plan in response to the COVID-19 pandemic in terms of staff 
returning to work. 
 
The employer has committed that all NLSA’s three premises will be decontaminated and sanitised 
before staff return to work. In terms of the phasing-in of staff return, a schedule will be developed for 
the return of staff at all sites of NLSA. The employer has also indicated in terms of the draft plan, that 
identified staff who will be returning to work during this identified phase, will be determined by 
business needs. 
 
PSA members need to take note that the engagement that took place on 27 May 2020 and was the 
first initial consultation in this regard. 
 
Members will be kept up to date with developments. 
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